
 

 
 

The Mission of the Oshkosh Police Department is to promote public safety and to enhance the 
 quality of life in our community through innovative policing and community partnerships 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 

Date: October 29, 2017   

Time: 8:30 PM   

Contact: Sgt. Dave Maas     

(920) 236-5700   

Subject:   Missing Juvenile Located Safe 

 

On October 29, 2017 Oshkosh Police Department officers were continuing their efforts to 

locate a reported missing juvenile, Dwayne H. Doss. During the course of the investigation, 

officers were able to determine that the juvenile was located in the 400blk of North Monroe 

Ave in the City of Green Bay. 

 

The Oshkosh Police Department sent officers to the City of Green Bay and worked 

alongside officers from the Green Bay Police Department to locate the juvenile. Dwayne 

was located in Green Bay with another individual who had been reported as a missing 

juvenile from the City of Oshkosh. A third individual was arrested by the Green Bay Police 

Department on an unrelated matter. The two juveniles listed as missing from the City of 

Oshkosh were brought back to the city and referred to Winnebago County Juvenile Intake. 

The juveniles were not harmed during the time they were reported missing.  

 

The Oshkosh Police Department appreciates the assistance from our partners at the Green 

Bay Police Department. 

 

If you have information about suspicious activity, but wish to remain anonymous, please 

contact the Winnebago County Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477; or text IGOTYA and your 

tip to 274637; or go to  www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org to submit a text tip.  If your tip 

leads to an arrest, you may be eligible for a cash reward. 
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